
Library Partner Sub-Recipient Letters of Commitment 

The following are letters of commitment from library sub-recipient partners. For library branches 

that are part of systems, we requested only one letter of commitment from a system-level 

representative for that entire system. The following libraries are part of the following respective 

systems: 

 Atlantic County Library System 

o Brigantine Branch Library 

o Egg Harbor City Branch Library 

o Egg Harbor Township Branch Library 

o Galloway Township Branch Library 

o Hammonton Branch Library 

o Longport Branch Library 

o Pleasantville Branch Library 

o Somers Point Branch Library 

o Ventnor Branch Library 

 Belleville Public Library and Information Center – main branch of system 

 Camden Free Public Library System 

o Camden Free Public Library 

o Centerville Branch Library 

o Fairview Branch Library 

 East Orange Public Library System 

o Ampere Branch Library 

o Elmwood Branch Library 

o Franklin Branch Library 

 Edison Township Free Public Library System 

o Clara Barton Branch Library 

 Gloucester County Library System 

o East Greenwich Branch Library 

o Newfield Public Library 

o Swedesboro Branch Library 

 Old Bridge Public Library System 

o Old Bridge Public Library 

o Laurence Harbor Branch Library 

 Wayne Public Library System 

o Preakness Branch Library 

o West Deptford Public Library 

 Woodbridge Public Library System 

o Henry Inman Branch Library 
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                        BELVIDERE FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY
                             301 SECOND STREET
                            BELVIDERE  NJ  07823
                  Phone 908 475 3941      Fax 908 475 3893

Norma E. Blake
NJ State Librarian
PO Box 520
Trenton, NJ 08625

Dear Ms. Blake:

On behalf of the Belvidere Free Public Library please accept this letter of 
support for the State Library’s application for federal funding under the 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program.

Our library has been struggling with extreme under funding , making it 
impossible to keep up with the needs of the unemployed .  We do not have 
enough computers to use, and the one we do have is old. So many  patrons need 
help with online job searches and resumes. Some are using the computer for the 
first time and need training.  We have a dialup line. It is beyond slow! 

I have been asked for help in direction of starting up a small business. In 
order to serve the patrons in this area, I need additional training on this 
subject. 
  
The State Library’s initiative will allow us update our technology, provide 
much needed training ,get a high speed connection, etc.

We are committed to participating in the following offerings under the State’s 
grant application:

 training
 use of databases and e-content
 PCs/laptops
 e-rate assistance
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Thank you very much for the opportunity to participate in this grant. It will 
be a great help to us.

Sincerely,

Teresa Aicher, Director
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